
MORMUGAO  PORT  TRUST 
MARINE DEPARTMENT 

 
DC/G-63/2007/168        22nd Feb., 2007. 

 
   C I R C U L A R 

 
       SUB: MISUSE OF VEHICLE PASS AND DOCK ENTRY PERMIT 

 
 

 It has come to the notice of the undersigned that dock enter permit 

issued to vehicles hired by port users to carry out their valid official work 

are being misused to ferry passengers in and out of the harbour. 

 

 It is reiterated that vehicle passes and dock entry permits issued to 

port users are strictly meant for carrying out their valid official work in the 

port area and are not to be misused for entering the harbour for any other 

activity. 

 
 All port users are advised to instruct their drivers not to misuse this 

facility.  If any vehicle, not having any valid official work in the port, is 

apprehended in the port area, the pass of such vehicle will be confiscated 

and no vehicle pass will be issued to that particular port user. 

 

 

          DEPUTY CONSERVATOR 

To 

All Concerned 
 


